
 

 
 

Associated British Ports  
South Wales 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No 21 OF 2014 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF N2M No 14 of 2014  
 
 
 

Mariners are advised that Notice No. 14 of 2014 is now cancelled as the PT-5 South Inner Buoy is 
reported now as being in its correct position. 

 

 
 
 

 
              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HARBOUR MASTER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

18th July, 2014  
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


